
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 8th March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,   

 

We have had a wonderful week sharing our love of books in celebration of World Book Day. We reflected 

upon the many books we have read this year. We discussed our anchor texts from each half term before 

voting on our favourite anchor text, giving reasons for our choices.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On World Book Day, we joined an interactive online session entitled ‘Fairy Stories’ led by renowned  

authors Michael Rosen, Jasbinder Bilan and Allen Fatimaharan. We had lots of fun learning how to work 

like authors. After this session, we worked together to write and illustrate a story about a silly dinosaur. 

We entered our work into a World Book Day competition to be in for a chance of winning a £50 book  

token. You can find our entries at #FFTWorldBookDay2024                                             

 

On Friday 15th March, we will be celebrating Red Nose Day. Your child can 

wear a red nose or paint a red dot on their nose. Voluntary donations will  

support Comic Relief in tackling poverty in the UK and around the world.  

                                                  

Happy Mother’s Day to the mums of RB. Thank you for the amazing little people you 

send through our doors every morning. We hope you enjoy your special day.                                              

  

    Mrs Bell & Miss Murphy 

 


